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US.Department New Hampshire Division 53 Pleasant Street
of Transportation Suite 2200
el Highway Concord, NH 03301

June 17, 2016 603-228-0417

In Reply Refer To: HDA-NH
Jo A. Lacaillade

Interim Town Manager

Town of Haverhill

2975 Dartmouth College Hwy
North Haverhill, NH 03774

Subject: Blackmount Branch Rail Trail permit and trail crossing request in Haverhill, NH.

Dear Jo A. Lacaillade:

FHWA has received your letter dated June 10, 2016 regarding the Blackmount Branch Rail Trail.
We have contacted the New Hampshire Department of Transportation (NHDOT) and they will
review your request and follow-up with FHWA if needed. We apologize for redirecting you
back to the NHDOT but the appropriate NHDOT personnel have been made aware of your
request. Please contact Mr. Bill Watson, Administrator for the Bureau of Planning and
Community Assistance at (603) 271-3344.

If you have any other questions, please call Cindy Vigue of my staff at (603) 410-4874.
Sincerely,

SNl N —

Patrick A. Bauer
Division Administrator



